
Minutes for Fobes Trustee Meeting May 24, 2023 6pm
Attending: Sam Bodine, Lisa Huntington, Emily Glidden, Susan Meyer

Work on the playground project is ongoing— LH reports that Amidio continues sending trucks
with fill. Bond will supply some stone too.
Mark Brady of Blue Brick Electric donated the electric work to get line to playhouse and a new
outlet.

Chris Chute has inquired about our well work, he believes we share an aquifer. Sam will update
him.
C Cummings has relined the portion of the well that leaked. SB projects that it will cost $7-8000
for well work. Add a new filtration system and it could get as high as $12000. SB has a Covid
recovery grant for $8000 that could pay for it.

$18,000 disbursement for 2022 from Crombie Trust via Att Bennett. Sam will ask for a
breakdown of his fee.

GFY Trucking will have ground ready for playhouse on June 1. He has worked 9 days at $1000
a day.

Wheelchair lift is not working again. Sam will contact Hudson Bennett.

We need a Friends meeting in June.
Heidi is looking for quotes about the importance of play, reading too.

Next meeting as needed


